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 Tamworth Road Committee 
Draft Minutes – October 2, 2013 

Draft minutes to be reviewed and approved at a subsequent meeting  
 

Call to Order – Meeting called to order at 7:12 pm. Members present were Paul King (Chair), Ron Remick, 

Lori Gerard, David Halpin, David Bowles, David Little and Chris Conrod. Members absent: Bob 

Cottrell. John Roberts let us in but couldn't stay. 

 

Review Minutes – Minutes of 09/04/2013 accepted. 

 

New Business – None 

 

Layout Sleuthing – Using the Mylar sheet over the town map, we continued reviewing and identifying road 

layouts and discontinuances. We plotted those that could be geographically identified. 

 

1838/03/13-00-0 – Town Meeting dismissal of Article to lay out road from Village to Ironworks. 

1838/04/28-04-0 – Special Town Meeting ignored article to lay out road from Village to Ironworks. 

1838/07/17-00-0 – Layout, connector between Great Hill Road and Main Street behind Barnstormers. 

1839/03/12-28-0 – Voted to discontinue road; appears to be woods road off Bunker Hill Road, starts at 

west side of cemetery, goes under power lines to land now of Finley; Nelson O'Bryan's driveway 

uses the beginning of the road. 

1839/09/07-00-0 – Layout, Gilman Valley Road. 

1839/10/01-00-0 – Layout, unknown. 

1840/03/10-08-0 – Town Meeting dismissal of Article to lay out road from Village to Ironworks. 

1841/07/30-02-0 – Special Town Meeting voted to discontinue road; could be 1839/10/01? 

1838/11/23-00-0 – Layout, High Street. 

1840/10/17-00-0 – Layout, unknown. 

1841/12/04-00-0 – Layout, Chinook Trail from four corners and then up Old Mail Road to Mersfelder's. 

1842/03/08-08-0 – Town Meeting passed over article concerning returning a road that was discontinued. 

1842/03/08-24-0 – Town meeting discontinued a part of road laid out by Selectmen that passes through 

the gate and land of Hidden farm and accepted the old road. 

 

Next meeting – Scheduled for 7:00 pm, November 6, 2013, at the Town Office. 

 

Adjourn – Meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

 

Submitted by Chris Conrod, Road Committee Secretary 


